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Good Day,

| wanted to voice my opinion on your vote today regarding the Oregon Kicker Check.

It was voted upon and established that if Oregon collected more tax revenue than was needed
that refunds or kickers would be given back to the people that paid into it.
The current legislation being voted on today would in essence steal that money from us.

That is wrong.

Please keep the Oregon Kicker Checks as initially set up ... a kick back of overpaid funds ... not
a new source of tax revenue for the State of Oregon.

Thank you for your service and consideration of this matter.
Donna Renee Larsen
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